
From:   Kara Curtis   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 05, 2017

Subject:   FCC File No. 0845-EX-CN-2017
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Unable to get written consent from license holders either due to undeliverable email addresses, non
working phone numbers, no longer employed for company, or owning companies engineers did not grant
request.

Please remove the request for 149 MHz, 3900 MHz and 4100 MHz.

Thanks,

Kara Curtis


